



Affiliated to **University of Cambridge**, United Kingdom. Affiliated to **C.B.S.E**, New Delhi, India.

P.O.Box 80718, Al Ain, UAE

Tel: + 9713 781 0077 + 9713 781 0043

Email: info@alainjuniors.com Web: www.alainjuniors.com

Cir No.41/AJS/AY2021-22/APRIL

26th April 2022

Subject: Eid- Al-Fitr Celebration

Dear Valued Parents,

Warm Greetings!

We sincerely hope that you and your family members are keeping well.

We would like to inform you that we are celebrating 'Eid-Al-Fitr' on 28th April 2022 (Thursday).

Students are requested to dress up in their favourite attire (colour dress) on this day.

Thank you for your support.

Have a blessed and Happy Eid-Al-Fitr.

Best Wishes, KG Department